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Statement from OMB Director Shaun Donovan: 

 
Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled  

“Implementing the National HIV/AIDS Strategy for 2015-2020” 
 
This executive order updates and implements the National HIV/AIDS Strategy for 2015-2020.  
Implementing this executive order is anticipated to increase costs and have no impact on 
revenues to the Federal Government.  The benefits of the executive order include furthering the 
Administrations fight against HIV/AIDS in affected communities.  Implementing this executive 
order is anticipated to have no impact on mandatory obligations and outlays, increase 
discretionary obligations and outlays, and no impact on revenues to the Federal Government, in 
the 5-fiscal year period beginning in fiscal year 2015.  The agencies anticipated to be impacted 
by this executive order are the Departments of Defense, Justice, the Interior, Labor, Health and 
Human Services, Housing and Urban Development, Education, Veterans Affairs, and Homeland 
Security, the Social Security Administration, and the Executive Office of the President. 
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